
                      
 
 National Active and Retired Federal Employees Association 

       North Carolina Federation, Area V  
 

   
November 24, 2017 
 
Dear NARFE Fayetteville/Cape Fear Chapter 276 Member: 
 
 
 The Fayetteville Chapter, which you are a member, will be holding its final business 
meeting, December 20, 2017. The Chapter has no Officers; minimum requirement is a 
member elected president and treasurer.  

 
 

Please join us for this final meeting, at 11:00 a.m. at  
Hudson Bay Seafood, 2816 Ramsey St, Fayetteville, NC 28301 

 
 
With your Chapter closing, you need to make a choice of either transferring to 

another Chapter or be a NARFE National Member (no chapter dues). Membership gives 
you the NARFE magazine by mail and all other communications from National NARFE by 
email. By transferring to another Chapter you would be subject to that Chapter’s dues and 
would continue to receive all national communications as you presently receive. As a 
National Member you are included in the NC Federation and can hold Federation 
Officer/Official positions; vote in elections and official business; and attend the Annual 
Meeting. There will be a sign-up sheet at the December 20th meeting.  
 
 Chapters in your general vicinity are:  
Sandhills #1895  Sanford #826 Clinton (Sampson-Duplin)  #2046  
 
 If you do not respond to Ben by 12/22/2017, you will be assigned as a National 
Member. You may choose to join a Chapter at anytime. Chapter list is on the National HQ 
website at: http://www.narfe.org/chapterlocator/search.cfm 
Respond via: 
Phone cell/text: 317-902-1491 leave a message – Chapter, name(s) & action 
Email: hoosierben@gmail.com 
Mail:  3464 7 Lks W   West End, NC 27376  
FAX: 866-319-9837 
Facebook msg: https://www.facebook.com/hoosierben73  
 
 
Thank you for your interest in and support of NARFE  
Ben Benjamin  
NCFED Area V VP 
hoosierben@gmail.com  


